
Person Centered Planning: 024 Process 

Independent facilitators can assist families during the SDP process. They can help create a person-
centered plan (also known as a PCP). There are many ways of completing a person-centered plan, but all 
of them should identify the individual’s hopes and dreams, identify what the individual likes and what 
they are good at, identify and set meaningful goals for their life, and choose the providers for the 
services and supports that will help them meet their goals. The person-centered plan should be 
presented at the IPP meeting with the service coordinator.  

The person-centered plan is completed by the independent facilitator and is funded through NLACRC. 
NLACRC will fund up to $1,000.00 for the person-centered plan and will need to provide the service 
coordinator (CSC) with a copy of their independent facilitator certificate, a copy of the completed 
person-centered plan, and a copy of their invoice with details including the dates and hours utilized to 
complete the person-centered plan.  

(link the DDS directive)  

 


